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Governor Mike: 

Our meeting was held on 02-09-19. All districts where represented except for OH-1 and OH-4.  

The ALERT Program continues to generate some interest in pockets within some local clubs. District 

ALERT Chair Persons are out speaking to clubs and zone meetings. We have made some progress in 

what ALERT can bring to the community, however, Lions across MD 13 seem to have little knowledge of 

what it is and how Lions can get involved.  In some districts actions that previously took place are still 

haunting the districts and are hindering the process of the program. 

We are working on a new brochure that explains ALERT and how Lions can get involved. Hopefully this 

will help each district to get involved with ALERT and take us in a new direction. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lion Debbie Horn 

 

 

 


